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CHANGE OF VENUE OF THE 2010 REGIONAL AND NATIONAL RIZAL YOUTH
LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE (RYLI) CONFERENCES

The Joint 9t Visayas and 10t Mindanao Rizal Youth Leadership Institute
(RYLI) Conferences which was announced in DepEd Advisory No. 247, s. 2010 will
be held at Pinacle Hotel and Suites, Sta. Ana Avenue, Davao City instead of
Crown Regency Hotel on October 28-30, 2010.

For more information, contact the Order of the Knights of Rizal,
International Headquarters, 37 Floor Knights of Rizal Building, Bonifacio Drive,
Port Area, Manila at telephone nos.: (02) 528-1974/(02) 521-0141; telefax no.:
(02) 528-1973; and e-mail address: okorian84@yahoo.com.
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